
 
 

California’s Proposition 65 

 

As we continue to work with our suppliers, we consistently review material for changes and compliance.  

In a recent review, we determined that some components used in the manufacturing process are 

subject to California’s Proposition 65.  A raised level of Di (2-ethylhexyl) Phthalate (DEHP) in some of our 

protective rubber prompts us to provide warnings for all effected products shipping into the state of 

California.  Going forward, you will see small labels or printed warnings accompanying certain products 

and on our website regarding Proposition 65. 

 

Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about significant exposures to 

chemicals that can cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.  These chemicals can be in 

the products that Californians purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or that are released into the 

environment. By requiring that this information be provided, Proposition 65 enables Californians to 

make informed decisions about their exposures to these chemicals.   

 

For more information on CA Proposition 65 and its warning requirements, please visit 

https://p65warnings.ca.gov. 

 

Groves Incorporated will continue to strive to bring our customers the highest quality and safest 

products at competitive prices.  Our team will continue to review and adhere to all applicable laws and 

regulations and will provide any pertinent updates as they become available. 
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